

RUTHERGLEN HIGH SCHOOL

PARENT COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2017

Hello and welcome!

The Parent Council is a group of parents and carers at Rutherglen High. Every parent and carer at Rutherglen High is welcome to come to meetings of the Parent Council We meet once a month and Mrs Allan comes to our meetings..

We discuss plans and activities at the school and the meetings are also an opportunity to feedback on any issues of concern. A separate organisation, the "Actions" group, raises funds for the school and meets at the school at the same meeting as the Parent Council.

We meet in the school on a Monday evening but we are thinking about varying the times we meet, if this suits parents and carers better. Some parents and carers are unable to come to meetings on a Monday evening. We are also thinking about holding some of the meetings in the daytime. Please let us know what you think and if any particular time or day of the week would suit you.

To contact us, please phone the school office on 0141 643 3480 or email Imogen at imogenbeattie@pobox.com.

The next Parent Council meeting is on

Monday 19th June 6.45pm to 8pm

Please do come along and get involved!

We are having a stall at Landemer Day on Saturday (3rd June) to raise funds for the school. Thank you for donating prizes for the stall and please come along and help if you can spare some time on Saturday.

Chairman - Colette Brannan Vice Chairman - Tracey Cunningham

Secretary – Kirsty Nutt Treasurer - Imogen Beattie